
Over the past two years, Connecticut Community Foundation, with the help of local stakeholders and
nonprofits, has engaged in a learning process designed to make us a more effective and impactful
funder.  As a result of this process, the Foundation has used our new strategic plan to guide a
redesign of our grantmaking priorities.

The new grant areas and guidelines are now available to check out on our website. Links to the
2021 Round 1 Grant Applications are also now live. We are seeking applications for:

Building Equitable Opportunity
Health and Environmental Justice
Pathways for Older Adults
Arts and Culture
Women’s Fund (and many more special grant areas)

Have questions about our new approach? Please join us to learn more
at one of our January information sessions.This will be a chance for you to ask any questions about
the process and the new priorities.
Tuesday, January 20
1 – 2:30 pm (EST) 
REGISTER HERE

https://conncf.org/strategic-plan/
https://conncf.org/supporting-nonprofits/grantmaking-overview/
https://conncf.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d18f10deba6829d96a095449b&id=3ae3867a9f&e=2dbcebe5fa

